
To Whom It May Concern, 

This email is intended to express my opposition to the passing of a Police Reform Bill. This will 
severely affect our communities for the sake of a handful of awful law enforcement individuals that ruin 
this for everyone. If this bill is passed this will absolutely deter great law enforcement officers, who for 
the most part are true heroes in the community, from wanting to go out and get guns, drugs and 
dangerous people off of the street. Would anyone want to if they were constantly worried about not 
being protected? The bill will absolutely cripple our communities. Let’s see how much crime increases 
without the majority of great law enforcement doing their job correctly and preventing and stopping 
crime because they’re too worried about their protection. This is truly ludicrous.

My name is Amy and I’m from Wethersfield.

Thanks.
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